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 As the temperatures begin to drop and the leaves start to turn colors, it is very 

apparent that Fall is here!  The school year is progressing very quickly, and our students 

have been engaged in a large variety of academic and extracurricular activities. 

 Our recent La Moille Homecoming was a tremendous success, thanks to the 

dedication and hard work from Mrs. Leffelman and the Homecoming Committee.  Our 

students enjoyed the parade, pep rallies, fireworks, bonfire, and all of the fun activities 

that occurred throughout the week.  Our volleyball and football teams played hard, and 

we are so proud of all of our student athletes!   As we continue to “Restore the Roar” in 

La Moille, we should be proud of the awesome work and cooperation among students, 

staff, and our supportive community. 

 The month of October is another action-packed time of the school year.  The 

month begins with the Little Ten Volleyball Tournament in La Moille, and our staff is 

very busy with preparations for that big week.  We also have College Awareness 

activities throughout October, and Mrs. Shevokas has an enjoyable Bingo game that will 

heighten our students’ opportunities as they explore offerings at colleges.  Next month we 

will be exploring the Career Pathways that are available through our school and local 

businesses and industries.  La Moille CUSD 303 offers more dual credit opportunities 

than most of our neighboring school districts, and we have established College Start and 

Career Start programs in conjunction with Illinois Valley Community College and our 

Area Career Center. 

 October 16-22 is Principal Appreciation Week, and we are blessed to have two 

dedicated and talented principals, Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Leffelman.  Let us show our 

collective appreciation to these two outstanding school administrators. 

 Thanks for your continued support of our La Moille Schools!  Together, we will 

offer the best possible educational opportunities for our fine students! 

Sincerely, 

Jay K. McCracken 
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